COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Marine Resources Commission
2600 Washington Avenue

Molly Joseph Ward Third Floor John M.R. Bull
Secretary of Natural Resources Newport News, Virginia 23607 Commissioner
September 27, 2017

Western VA Water Authority
601 S. Jefferson Street, SW, Suite 600
Roanoke, VA 24011

RE: VMRC #17-1336
Dear Sir or Madam:

We have received an application submitted by Shentel Communications, LLC requesting
authorization to install an aerial fiber optic line over the Roanoke River in the City of Roanoke at
two locations: adjacent to the north side of the Ashlawn Street pedestrian bridge, and adjacent to
the north side of the 13th Street bridge. A cumulative total of 266 linear feet of the Roanoke
River will be crossed with no in-stream work required for the installation.

Your name was given as an adjacent property owner, therefore, we are advising you of
this project. Attached please find a copy of the drawings indicating the project details.

If you have any questions about this project, please contact me at (757) 247-8063. If I
cannot answer your questions, I may need to refer you to the applicant or agent.

If we do not hear from you by October 12, 2017, we will assume that you have no
objections to the project.

Sincerely,
WO

Justin D. Worrell
Environmental Engineer
JDW:and
HM
Enclosure
cc: Applicant
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